

Volume 10 Issue 1
January/February 2021



First Crusade of 2021

The world began 2021 in the same manner in which it ended 2020, in COVID-19 pandemic lockdown. In fact, the world is under more stringent travel restrictions today than at any time since the COVID-19

outbreak began. This reality underscores how miraculous it is that God opened the door for us to carry out evangelistic crusades in Tanzania. It would take more space than this newsletter contains to share all that our Lord did to make this possible. Our first crusade of the new year was held in Buhongwa, Tanzania. It was scheduled to be a four day event, but when I arrived, a district government official had rescinded our approval to begin on Thursday. Non-Christian government officials routinely try to stop or hinder our ability to share the Gospel publicly.



Despite conducting only three services, the Holy Spirit drew 374 people to faith in Jesus Christ. As a faithful ministry partner of Uttermost Evangelism, you had a vital part in reaching all of these souls with the Gospel.



Namanga, Tanzania Crusade

Last year we conducted a successful crusade in Kahama. Tanzania. Kahama is the name of not only a city, but also the district in which the city is located. This year we returned to Kahama District to an area called Namanga which has a high concentration of Muslims. When we conduct an evangelistic crusade in a majority Muslim area, I always expect greater obstacles and stronger spiritual attacks. This crusade had both. On Saturday night, I faced my greatest challenge of the crusade when I got a severe case of food poisoning. I was unable to preach the final crusade service, but we are blessed with a talented crusade team that moved forward without me on the last night. Despite this and other challenges, 398 people came forward publicly during

the services to accept Jesus Christ as Savior and Lord. Thank you for helping us proclaim the Gospel in the Uttermost parts of the world.



Contact Us

Personal Address

P. O. Box 69
Sparta, NC 28675

Phone Numbers

662-372-1912 662-372-1232

Ministry Address

P. O. Box 7
Pontotoc, MS 38863

Website

uttermostevangelism.org

Social Media

Facebook
Uttermost
Evangelism



A Tyndall Wedding

Our family is very excited to announce the December engagement and the upcoming wedding of Caleb Tyndall and Kayley Alto. Their wedding will take place on April 3, 2021, in Pensacola, FL. We couldn't be happier for them and look forward to seeing their exchange of vows. If you



would like to view their gift registry, please visit The Knot and search for their page: theknot.com/us/calebloveskayley.